GOVERNMENT OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF ENGINEER (EAP), PWRD, ASSAM,
ARR&TI CAMPUS, FATASIL AMBARI, GUWAHATI-781025, email: cea.apwd@nic.in

No. CE/AXOM MALA/9/2019/Pt/53 Dated: Guwahati, the September Q?, 2021

To,
Nodal Officer, Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980
O/o the PCCF & HoFF, Assam
Aranya Bhawan, Panjabari
Guwahati — 781037, Assam

Sub: Change in forest diversion proposal area in connection with Improvement & Upgradation of
Jogighopa to Swahid Bedi (near Bongaigaon) Road under Asom Mala.

Ref: 1) Forest Proposal No. FP/AS/ROAD/46680/2020 dated 25th June, 2020
2) Essential Details Sought (EDS) dated 3™ August, 2021

Sir,

With reference to the above subject, | am to inform you that Forest Proposal (Part-1) in connection
with Improvement and Upgradation of Jogighopa to Swahid Bedi (near Bongaigaon) road was
submitted online vide proposal no. FP/AS/ROAD/46680/2020 dated 25.06.2020 for diversion of forest
area of 2.90 Ha under Aie Valley forest division. The said proposal was scrutinized at this end for
compliance of observations as sought from your office. On scrutiny, it was observed that the proposed
area for forest diversion increased to 3.086 Ha from the earlier proposed area of 2.90 Ha.

In view of the above, | request you to accept the revised proposal for diversion of forest land for
3.086 Ha.

Yours faithfully,

EE, PWRD and Nodal Officer, Asom Mala
O/o the Chief Engineer (EAP), PWRD Assam
Fatasil Ambari, Guwahati-25

Roafal



